
Enquiries: Svetlana Ostrovsky 

CLAREMONT 
Est 1898 

To the Resident and Business owner 

Important Information Inside 

Christmas Decorations Installation 2022 

2 November 2022 

Resident/ Business owner, 

Please be advised that the Town of Claremont will be installing Christmas decorations 

at the Swanbourne Shopping Precinct overnight of Sunday 13 November, and 

Claremont Town Centre overnight of Monday 14 November 2022. Noting some 

laneways within the Town Centre will also have decorations installed, with works 

planned to be undertaken on both above-mentioned days. The lights will then be 

dismantled on the night of Monday 9 January 2023. 

The installation process has been planned to minimise noise nuisance to residents, by 

ensuring work nearest to residences occurs earlier in the evening. The works are planned 

to be undertaken between 6:00pm and 6:00am. Traffic management will be in place to 

allow safe access around the site for vehicles and pedestrians. 

If you have any queries regarding this project, please contact Svetlana Ostrovsky on 9285 

4300 or by email on toc@claremont.wa.gov.au. 

On behalf of the Town, we wish you a safe and prosperous Christmas and New Year. 

Yours sincerely 

a 
Marty Symmons 

Director Infrastructure 

Number One Claremont 

308 Stirling Highway CLAREMONT WA 6010 PO Box 54 CLAREMONT WA 6910 
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